
Good afternoon, South Families,

Please note these announcements:

● This Thursday, September 15, is Fall Picture Day.  Please send your student in an outfit
appropriate for this occasion.

● Also, this Thursday, our Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) will hold its September
meeting.  Please consider joining--online or in person--at 6:00 p.m.

● Next Wednesday, September 21, is our first School Improvement Planning (SIP) day for
the school year.  This means South School will dismiss two hours early, with
kindergarten dismissal at 12:25 p.m.  Lunch will be served.  Boys and Girls Club will not
meet.

● Your child will be coming home with an important letter about Parent/Teacher
Conferences, which are scheduled for October 6-7.  Please complete the form and
return it to school with your child.

● Finally, please remember to channel all transportation and absence information through
the office here at South School. This includes calling your child in should you be running
late to school.  The office phone number is 217.245.5514

Have a wonderful evening!

Skylert to be sent 9/13/22, 3:30 p.m.


